
We strongly oppose SB554 because this bill infringes on our Constitutional 2nd amendment rights. We have the right to defend 
ourselves and our families.
The right to bear arms is the foundation of our Constitution and allows “we the people” to defend ourselves.
It’s absolutely infuriating that our Governor, Senators and representatives are considering such a bill at this time in our state. You 
say we must disarm activists yet you support them with water and food during their riots and choose not to follow through with 
criminal charges when they destroy our businesses and city.
If we can’t receive protection from our Police because you have tied their hands to do so, we certainly need to be able to protect 
ourselves. 
We Strongly oppose this bill!! 


